
Since our restricted visitation policy went into effect earlier this week, we have been 
working on ways to ensure that Woodlands Senior Living residents and their family/
friends are still able to communicate and interact with one another. We are pleased 
to announce that we have now implemented a Video Visit system through Skype.

Each Woodlands Senior Living community has their own exclusive Skype account and 
is now scheduling Video Visits. To schedule your visit, please contact the designated 
person at the respective community below. The community contact will be able to 
provide instructions and Skype account specifics.

Woodlands Senior Living of Brewer: Marie Wilcox, mwilcox@woodlandsmaine.com

Cape Memory Care: Amanda Hoehl, ahoehl@woodlandsmaine.com

Woodlands Senior Living of Hallowell: Rose Hale, rhale@woodlandsmaine.com

Hillside Terrace of Hallowell: Flor Merritt, fmerritt@woodlandsmaine.com

Woodlands Senior Living of Farmington: Erika Milan, emilan@woodlandsmaine.com 

Woodlands Memory Care of Lewiston: Dakota Reichard, dreichard@woodlandsmaine.com 

Woodlands Memory Care of Rockland: Laurie Hutchinson, lhutchinson@woodlandsmaine.com 

Woodlands Senior Living of Waterville: Olivia LaBrecque, olabrecque@woodlandsmaine.com

We appreciate your continued understanding and support as we work hard at limiting 
potential exposure to COVID-19 within our communities.

We will continue to post important updates on our website at:
www.woodlandsmaine.com/communityhealthupdates 




